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Commander's CallCommander's Call (Continued)(Continued)

contact a member or the Chairperson, Dennis and ask what you 
can do.  The meeting held on Saturday, May 12 was a huge 
success in my opinion.  The Legion family that were in 
attendance provided ideas and requests for this very important 
project.  Don't feel like you have input?  Attend the next 
meeting and I guarantee you will see teamwork in action.
Don't forget to vote for you new Legion Officers this month.  All 
day voting starts at 0900 hours on Wednesday, 6 June.  Voting 
will continue until the start of the General Membership meeting 
at 1930 hours.  Please make sure to have your 2007 
Membership Card for Post 593 with you.  You must have this 
card to vote.
This will be the last time you receive this newsletter by mail 
unless you returned the request card from last month's 
newsletter or you contact the Post and specifically request to 
continue the mailing.  The newsletter is available each month 
on the website.  Thanks for your support in this endeavor.  The 
savings to the Post will be significant.
One last thing for this month, as with every month, membership 
is critical.  If you are reading this and have not renewed your 
membership, please do so now.  If you are having difficulty or 

stknow of anyone who is, please contact the Adjutant, 1  Vice 
Commander or myself.  Thank you in advance for taking care of 
this matter.
Remember the American Legion is about giving to the 
Community, State, and Nation.  What have you done for the 
American Legion today?
               “Back to Basics; Forward to the Future!!”
                                                 For God and Country,
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so contact her if you have items to donate.
This will be my last newsletter. In closing, I wish to thank the 
officers and members for their unwavering support during my 
terms, especially this last year. To all the faithful members who 
showed up to lend a helping hand at our functions, you are so 
appreciated! To Commander Nick Mills and all the Legion 
officers, SAL, Riders and Peggy Ann, Club Manager, thank 
you for the great jobs you are doing.
Blessings to all.
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Auxiliary NewsAuxiliary News (Continued)(Continued)
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May was just as busy a month as we thought it would be!  Hope 
all enjoyed the flowers they received at breakfast for Mother's 
Day as well as the Memorial Day picnic.
As we come to the close of this year's activities, we do have a 
few changes to announce.  Please check the calendar carefully.  
We've added Tightrope for music lovers on the third Friday this 
month.  The Dart Tournament will move to the fourth weekend 
and we have a special fundraiser Sock Hop that will be held at 
the UC VFW.  Lastly, H&E will meet on the last Sunday.  
Thanks for everyone's support in having fun and camaraderie 
this year.  The Old Baldy, Biggest Loser, Fall Horseshoes, Fish 
Fry Friday nights throughout Lent, post-wide Garage Sale, 
Comedy Club, Chicken BBQ, visiting Riders from other states, 
Texas Hold 'Em Scholarship Fundraiser, not to mention all the 
annual parties and picnics, CASI's Chili Cook-Off, the 
Superbowl party, Auxiliary's Lasagna Dinner, ALR's Rolling 
Run, Steak Nights and Breakfast functions could not have been 
made possible without you, whether as a volunteer or as a 
participant or both.  A special thanks goes to the H&E 
Committee members Peggy Ann Oakes, Sue Mills, Joe & 
Tracey Guastella, Julie Graykowski, Rose Lewis, and Marcelo 
Buckley for a great year!
Lastly, in July we will have installation of officers on Saturday, 

th ththe 14  and a Comedy Club on Friday, the 20 .  Mark your 
calendars now.
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Legion Family:  It is with the deepest regret that I inform you of 
the passing in early May of one of our members, Joe Beckom. 
Please keep Joe, his wife Cindy, as well as his friends and family 
in your thoughts and prayers.
Another Legion member is gravely ill.  Please keep Ronnie 
Dean and his family in your prayers at this very difficult time.
Our normal Legion monthly General Membership meeting is 
always on the first Wednesday of the month.  For July, that 
would be July 4th.  The Post has rescheduled July's monthly 
meeting for July 11th and we will suspend our normal business 
and instead conduct a Post Everlasting.  Please mark your 
calendars appropriately.
There are a few special days in June.  June 14th is U. S. Flag 
Day,  June 17th is Father's Day and June 21st is the First Day of 
Summer.  Celebrate these days by flying the flag, taking Dad 
out to the Legion and applying plenty of sun blocker.  See you 
around the Post! God Bless.
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Election of Post 593 Officers
for 2007-2008 will be on

Wednesday, June 6th, 2006
at the monthly General Membership

Meeting. Voting will be all day
until the meeting starts at 7:30PM
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Have A Voice In Your Post .. Vote!Have A Voice In Your Post .. Vote!

Post 593Sock Hop
“Come Help Us Pay For Our Hall Repairs”

June 16th, 6:30PM - ??

At the VFW in U.C.

Advance Tickets: $10

Lots of Fun & Prizes!
Costume & Limbo Contest,

Door Prizes,  Auction, Raffle
& Much More!
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